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Dear Parents, Carers and families, 

As you may be aware the Premier has extended 
lockdown in regional NSW until Friday 10 September at 
midnight (announced on Thursday 26 August). This 
means that we are continuing with ‘Learning from Home’ 
for another 2 weeks.  
 
However, the Department of Education announced on 
Friday 27 August, a return to school plan on Friday for 
students in Term 4. 
We understand that this may be causing some concern 
and confusion. As such, these are the two scenarios 
which we are working with and awaiting a government 
announcement next week. 
 

If the NSW Government announces regional areas 
to be removed from stay-at-home rules, schools 
in those areas will return to school under Level 3 
settings. This is a full return for all cohorts to 
schools, with reduced mingling and on-site 
activities. (possibly as early as Monday 13 
September, 2021 (Week 10, Term 3). 

 
If the NSW Government announces next week that 

regional areas are to remain on stay-at-home 
rules, students will return to face-to-face 
learning with NSW Health-approved COVID-
safe settings on school sites in the following 
order: 

 
- from 25 October – Kindergarten and Year 1 
- from 1 November – Years 2, 6 and 11 
- from 8 November – Years 3, 4, 5, 7, 8, 9 and 10. 
 
Students in Year 12 and those completing their HSC are 
already able to return in a limited way and this will 
continue for the remainder of Term 3. From 25 October, 
these students will have full-time access to school 
campuses and their teachers. 
 
As such, our school will continue to be open with 
minimal supervision to support those students who 
cannot be educated from home, for example if their 
parent or carer is an essential worker. All students and 
families will be supported with learning from home 
materials and resources provided by your teacher. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and 
understanding as we work to keep everyone safe.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Glen Kingsley 

Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE Calendar - 2021 

Coming Events for  Term 3 - Weeks 8 & 9 

                Week  8 - BETA 

Monday 30 August to Friday 3 September: 

• Learning from home 

   Week 9 - ALPHA 

Monday 6 September to Friday 10 September: 

• Learning from home 

                          Deputy Principal: Mr Foty Loupos 

Principal: Mr Glen Kingsley                                     Relieving Deputy Principal: Mr Scott Blakeney 

                                                                                                                                                                          Deputy Principal: Mrs Jodie Wellington 

We would like to send out a big hello to our school           

community and let you know that we are here for you.                               

If anyone has any concerns or questions, please do not      

hesitate to contact us.  

Phone: 4421 4977                                                  

Email:   nowra-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We hope everyone is looking after themselves and one       

another. 

Take care. 
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Miss Donnelly’s year 7 Visual 

Arts class enjoyed making 

ceramic pots with abstract 

designs this term. 

Miss Pollock’s year 11 Hospitality class made hot and cold beverages during their 

practical lesson this term. 
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